
Russell - DNR, Elliott <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

extension request 

lbarker@aumining.net <lbarker@aumining.net> Tue, Sep 21, 2021 at 8:17 AM
To: "Russell - DNR, Elliott" <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

Elliott-yes will need a 30 day extension for amendment review, M2014-045

thanks

-------- Original Message -------- 
Subject: Re: Response to August 6, 2021 Adequacy Review 
From: "Russell - DNR, Elliott" <elliott.russell@state.co.us>
Date: Mon, September 20, 2021 12:18 pm 
To: Art Braun <braunenv@msn.com>, Lance Wayne Barker 
<lbarker@aumining.net> 
Cc: Jason Musick - DNR <jason.musick@state.co.us> 

Art and Lance,

Thank you for the responses. I have added the PDFs into the public file and have forwarded it along to the rest of the team reviewing the Amendment.
We will start to dig our way into the responses, but with the Decision Deadline currently set for this Friday, September 24, 2021, we are going to need
an extension request to allow the Division adequate time to review the responses. Let's start with the standard 30-day extension and we'll try to get an
approval letter or a follow-up adequacy review letter back to you as soon as possible.

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Thanks,

Elliott Russell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
Minerals Regulatory Program 

I am working remotely and can be reached at 303.903.4456 

P 303.866.3567 x8132 | F 303.832.8106 | C 303.903.4456  
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203 
Elliott.Russell@state.co.us  |  https://drms.colorado.gov

On Fri, Sep 17, 2021 at 12:27 PM Art Braun <braunenv@msn.com> wrote: 
Elliot,
 
We finally got through all of your comments, and here are two attached files.  One contains the responses and
amendments, and the second is the Material Safety Sheets for the chemicals.  The idea you came up with to use a “2”
ranking from the OSHA hazcom listing sure looks to be a winner and will now make it easy for everyone to make the
determination of whether a chemical is designated.  Let me know if you need anything else from me as quickly as you can,
so maybe we can get Mr. Barker back to work again.  You and I both know that this last year has been hard on him and his
family.
 
Have a good weekend,
 
Art
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